
WELCOME! 
 

Dear Preschool & Kindergarten families, 
We are so happy to have you and your child in 
our program!  We feel blessed that we will get 
to be a part of your child’s life.   
 
Parent Handbooks were passed out at Open 
House.  Please read through it. There is a ton of 
helpful information about our school’s policies 
and procedures.   
 

 Each month you will receive a class calendar 
from your child’s teacher.  We post lesson plans 
for the week outside of the classrooms and any 
other notes the teachers need to share. 
Teachers will also occasionally send email or 
text message reminders for your specific class. 
 

Remember to join our Facebook page.              
If you are a Facebook user, go to  
ABC Preschool and Kindergarten Tulsa.   
Request to be added to the group.  This page is 
used for school wide reminders. 
 

 Your ABC Staff 

FIRST DAY(S) OF SCHOOL 
 

To make your child’s transition as easy as 
possible, here are a few suggestions: 
 

*Speak positively to your child about the fun 
he/she will have at school. (Your child will 
sense your excitement or your nervousness.) 
 

*Tell your child good-bye at the door and let 
him/her enter the room with the teacher at the 
door. 
 

*Please do not enter the classroom with 
your child.   From years of experience we 
have learned that saying good-bye at the door 
and making the separation quickly is the best 
way to help your child adjust.  Prolonging the 
inevitable separation only makes it more    
difficult. 
 

You may observe your child’s class at any 
time with a staff escort, but we ask that you 
do so through the window in the door once  
the whole class has signed in.  This is less        
distracting to the class and you will see a    
truer picture of how your child is adjusting.   
 

LABEL ALL BELONGINGS 
Please remember to label every item your 

child brings to school.  Lunch boxes, small         
containers inside lunch boxes, sippy cups,    

diaper bags, nap mats and backpacks can all 
look very  similar.   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Sept.  3rd:     Classes begin 
 10th:     Chick-fil-a Day 
 11th:  Moms to Mom begins 
 19th:    Thursday Morning Ladies  
   Bible Study begins 
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TUITION SCHEDULE 
If your child is currently enrolled you have 
already paid September tuition.  October 

tuition is now due.  November tuition will 
be due at the beginning of October, etc.   

 
You should have received a tuition invoice 
from your child’s teachers, with directions 
for paying online.  We are very excited to 

once again offer this service.   
 

If you choose to write a check instead, 
make it out to FBC and include your 

child’s name in the memo line.  Please drop 
the check in the mail slot of the ABC office 

door (just around the corner from Room 
115b).   

FBC WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY  
 

We would love to have our ABC moms join 
us for our Women’s Bible Study! 

They begin September 19th  and run     
from 9:30-11:30. Childcare is available. 

 
The classes offered are: 

 
God of Creation  

We’ve heard the stories—or some of them.  
We maybe have read some of Genesis—

maybe not.  What do we really know about 
this fundamental book of the Bible? 

 
Follower 

We will look at Jesus’ time with His 
disciples as our model, studying His 
teaching and daily habits, including 

scripture, prayer, worship, fellowship with 
the body and sacrificial living.   

COME MOM WITH US! 
 

Mom to Mom meets every 
2nd and 4th Wednesday 
during the school year 
beginning Wednesday,     

Sept. 11th  9:30-11:30am 
 

Our meetings provide opportunities to 
develop friendships and to be encouraged by 

God's Word and other moms. Meetings 
include guest speakers, book studies, and 

seasonal events. Each mom is part of a small 
group led by a Mentor Mom - someone who 
is further along in their "mothering" role!   

 

Children’s Program included 
Register at fbctulsa.org/women 

 
Fun ideas from our friends at  

BUILDING ALL CHILDREN 
 

Building body balance and coordination are 
super fun, and always needs to be practiced. 
Upper and lower body games can help build 
strong motor muscles and get energy out too. 

Encourage your child to crab walk, jump 
rope, try handstands against a wall, dribble a 

ball, play leap frog, use a balloon for 
volleyball, walk on pillows, play Simon Says, 
stand or hop on one foot, gallop like a horse, 

and play hopscotch! 

SPECIALS CLASSES 
 

Our ABC students attend Specials 
classes each day.  On Tuesdays, 

they will have Music with Mrs. Griffith.  We 
are introducing Creative Movement on      
Thursdays with Miss. Cox.  

Your kiddos will love learning 
new things in Specials this 

year! 


